
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

RE: Presentation Slides and Media Availability: 2024 Wellbeing Forum 

From:  on behalf of Chaney, Kate (MP Office) 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: Tuesday, 18 June 2024 5:05:01 PM 
Attachments: image002.png 

You don't often get email from kate.chaney.mp@aph.gov.au. Learn why this is important 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links 
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi 

Sorry for the delay in response. 
Kate won’t be using slides. 

Thanks 

Kind Regards, 

Cnr The Boulevard and Floreat Ave 
Floreat WA 6014 
08 9388 0288 
www.katechaney.com.au 

We acknowledge the Whadjuk Noongar people as the Traditional Custodians of this land 
and we pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 

From: 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 1:12 PM 
Cc: @pc.gov.au 
Subject: Presentation Slides and Media Availability: 2024 Wellbeing Forum 

Good afternoon, 

The ‘Building Wellbeing into Policy and Action’ forum is in less than two weeks, and we are 
excited to hear everyone’s talk. 

If you will be using presentation slides, please send us your presentation by 5pm Friday 21 June 
so we can compile everything in time for the forum. If you do not plan to use any slides, please 
let us know so we do not chase you up for them! 

We plan to record all sessions. After the forum, we will invite you to review your presentation, 
and you’ll be asked to advise whether or not you wish your presentation (i) made available 
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publicly online, (ii) made available via a private link online, available to forum participants and 
anyone else you choose to share it with, or (iii) not made available online at all. We will also ask 
you for permission to include your presentation slides as a downloadable file on the forum 
website; again, this will only be done if you give permission. 

If you are willing to speak to the media about the presentation you are giving at the forum, 
please let us know as we are putting together a list to go out with our media release late next 
week. 

We look forward to receiving your presentations soon, and will be in touch with more details 
about the venue and program. 

If you have any questions about your presentation or session, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Best regards, 

: | 



 
 

 

                

 

The Ngunnawal people are the Traditional Custodians of the ACT where UC's Bruce Campus is situated and are an 
integral and celebrated part of UC's culture. We also acknowledge other First Nations Peoples. 
Australian Government Higher Education Registered Provider (CRICOS) #00212K. TEQSA Provider ID: PRV12003 (Australian 
University) 
Email Disclaimer 




